
Dr. Akihiko Ikeda has moved to The 
University of Electro-Communications

Dr. Akihiko Ikeda who was a research associate of the Y. Matsuda Group has moved to The 
University of Electro-Communications (UEC) on November 1st, 2021. He has been engaged 
in research in ultrahigh magnetic fields for 8 years and 7 months since April 1st, 2013. He 
is now a PI and has his own group. He will supervise students at UEC from next April. We 
hope he will be creating a nice research group there.  

The web page  of  Ikeda G. at UEC  (Japanese)
https://sites.google.com/view/uec-ikeda/top?authuser=0

Screen shot of his web page
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